
            

Dear Future Viking Orchestra Members,  

Congratulations on almost completing your 8th grade year! We know that you have 
received excellent instruction in Junior High and are looking forward to working with 
you at LHS. 

Mr. Walton and Mr. Hogan will be visiting your school, during your class time the week 
of May 21-25th. Please prepare the hardest TWO scales and the hardest TWO 
excerpts that you can perform well. Most 8th graders heading into 9th grade will 
choose #1 and #2. We will listen to your audition and make a decision based on your 
audition and references from your teacher. Play the audition material to the best of 
your ability. Some of the music may be more challenging than you are used to but 
that’s OK! It will allow us to ensure that you are placed in the appropriate group, 
Concert or Philharmonic. If you choose not to audition, you will automatically be 
placed with all the other freshmen in the Concert Orchestra. 

Thank you for taking the time to prepare this music. We look forward to hearing you! 

Sincerely,  

Andrew Walton and James Hogan, Directors 

fwalton@aisd.net  

jhogan@aisd.net 

lamarorchestra.com 
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